
Hawai‘i Accounting Research Conference 
JANUARY 3 - 5, 2019
University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa
Honolulu, Hawai‘i

First Call for Papers 
Submission Deadline: August 31, 2018

Keynote Speaker Terry Shevlin

HARC 2019 Sponsors

The Shidler College of Business is pleased to present 
the 2019 Hawai‘i Accounting Research Conference
 
The Hawai‘i Accounting Research Conference (HARC) is an 
annual global accounting conference organized by the Shidler 
College of Business at the University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa (UHM). 
The conference will provide a venue that is both enjoyable and 
affordable for attendees to engage in lively discussions about 
intellectually stimulating accounting research.

Paper Submissions
 
Only high quality papers will be accepted for presentation  
at HARC 2019. The deadline for paper submissions is  
Friday, August 31, 2018. 

Registration Fees
 
$100	 PhD Students
$300	 Presenters/Discussants
$350	 General Registration
 
Registration is on a first-come, first-served basis and space is 
limited to 250 people.

Accommodations
 
Limited dorms and small apartments on campus are 
available January 1 - 7 for $59 - $85 per night on a  
first-come, first-served basis. 40 units available.

Terry Shevlin

Professor of Accounting, Paul Merage 
Chair in Business Growth, Associate Dean 
of Research and Doctoral Programs

For more information, please visit
http://manoa.hawaii.edu/harc/
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